
We would like to express our appreciation to everyone who came out to Texas Roadhouse
for our fundraise night. We made some new friends and had some great conversations.

March
24th-- Kelly Anderson

April
5th-- Marci Shipley

22nd-- Anna Sandall

Heartland CASA is excited to be back in
collaboration with ACAP

(Association For Child Abuse
Prevention).

Some activities we will be
participating in:

Pinwheels for prevention
Daises for Diana

April 26th--Ceremony in remembrance of
Little Diana

If you or your business would like to
participate please contact Amanda at

aburton@heartlandcasa.org

With Volunteer appreciation month coming
up and the concern for COVID. We would
like your input on how you would like to be

appreciated. We will be sending out a
poll through your emails. Please keep
on eye out for it. Heartland CASA staff



truly appreciate all the hard work
​ each of you do!

May 6th 2021
All funds raised will benefit

our Cases for CASA
program. If you need

information regarding our
program please feel free to

visit our website.


